TRAFFIC SAFETY COMMITTEE FOLLOW UP AND RECOMMENDATINS

Wednesday September 25th, 2024, Meeting

TC-24-18 – Marcus Malcom requests sidewalks and safe bike lanes on Dollar St from Willamette Falls Drive to Brandon Pl.

Reports/Staff action: The Committee reviewed and evaluated the request.

The Traffic Safety Committee does not recommend any action be taken.

Response:

TSC RECOMMENDATIONS:

Discussion: The requesting resident shared their concerns about the route children take to school requesting lowered speed limit as well as sidewalks and bike lanes. Staff indicated the current partial sidewalks and bike lanes on one side of the street. Staff noted the current safe routes to school and the limited resources allocated to them.

CITY ENGIN	EER	POLICE CHIEF
Erich Lais		Peter Mahuna
Approved of Recommendation		Approved of Recommendation
<u> </u>	11/21/24	BW 11-22-24
Initial	Date	Initial Date
Comments:		Comments: